Tulane receives $1.6 million to develop nanoscale
drug delivery
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Dr. Bill Wimley, the George A. Adrouny, PhD Professor in Biochemistry in the
Department of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology in the Tulane School of Medicine,
has been awarded a grant of $1.6 million from the National Institute of General
Medical Studies to study nanopore technology. (Photo by Guillermo Cabrera-Rojo)
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Medical Studies to study nanopore technology. Read more here.
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